

Monday, August 19th, 2024

Regarding the 2024 Lakeside Villas Street Resurfacing Project

Dear Resident,

Update!

As part of this year's 2024 Lakeside Villas Street Resurfacing Project, Chicagoland Paving, is scheduled to grind off 2 inches of the existing asphalt on Bridgeview Court, Clearwater Lane, Clearwater Court and Clearwater Drive, these streets are directly in front of your residence and driveway. This asphalt grinding work will start at 7:00am on Tuesday, August 20th, 2024

We kindly ask that all vehicles be removed from Bridgeview Court, Clearwater Lane, Clearwater Court and Clearwater Drive, by 6:00am on Tuesday, August 20th, 2024.

Access to your driveway(s) will be always maintained during our construction. You can expect some delays on your street, as Chicagoland performs the necessary asphalt grinding work.

All street parking on is strictly prohibited during our asphalt grinding operation.

There will be no parking allowed in front of your residence or on your street. You will need to find parking at either, the clubhouse, Lakeview Drive and on Chippewa Trail Drive.

Please contact your Lakeside Villas HOA representative or Hillcrest Management about securing an overnight parking pass.

There is No Need to call the Wheeling Police Department about your vehicle(s) being parked on Lakeview Drive or Chippewa Trail overnight.

There will be no overnight parking tickets written during the time that you are out of your driveway. The Wheeling Police Department has been made aware of the on the street parking situation during our construction

Please obey all No Parking / Temporary Police Order signage. Violators of this temporary signage will be subject to a written citation and the possibility of your vehicle being towed at the owner's expense.

If you have any questions before or during our construction, we strongly encourage you to contact the village's engineering division at (847) 279-6910 and someone will return your call as soon as possible.

Please drive safely, expect traffic delays and obey all posted speed limit signage.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

The Village of Wheeling



Monday, August 19th, 2024

Regarding the 2024 Lakeside Villas Street Resurfacing Project

Dear Resident,

As part of this year's 2024 Lakeside Villas Street Resurfacing Project, Chicagoland Paving, is scheduled to grind off 2 inches of the existing asphalt on Cedarwood Lane, Cedarwood Court, Ivy Court, Barberry Lane, Ash Lane and Westwood Court, these streets are directly in front of your residence and driveway. This asphalt grinding work will start at 7:00am on Tuesday, August 20th, 2024

We kindly ask that all vehicles are removed from Cedarwood Lane, Cedarwood Court, Ivy Court, Barberry Lane, Ash Lane and Westwood Court by 6:00am on Tuesday, August 20th, 2024.

Access to your driveway(s) will be always maintained during our construction. You can expect some delays on your street, as Chicagoland performs the necessary asphalt grinding work.

All street parking on Cedarwood Lane, Cedarwood Court, Ivy Court, Barberry Lane, Ash Lane and Westwood Court is strictly prohibited during our asphalt grinding operation.

There will be no parking allowed in front of your residence or on your street. You will need to find parking at either, the clubhouse, Lakeview Drive and on Chippewa Trail Drive.

Please contact your Lakeside Villas HOA representative or Hillcrest Management about securing an overnight parking pass.

There is No Need to call the Wheeling Police Department about your vehicle(s) being parked on Lakeview Drive or Chippewa Trail overnight.

There will be no overnight parking tickets written during the time that you are out of your driveway. The Wheeling Police Department has been made aware of the on the street parking situation during our construction

Please obey all No Parking / Temporary Police Order signage. Violators of this temporary signage will be subject to a written citation and the possibility of your vehicle being towed at the owner's expense.

If you have any questions before or during our construction, we strongly encourage you to contact the village's engineering division at (847) 279-6910 and someone will return your call as soon as possible.

Please drive safely, expect traffic delays and obey all posted speed limit signage.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

The Village of Wheeling